
 
 

 
 

 

July 6, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Kirsten Mogensen 
Roskilde University 
Hus 44.2 
Universitetsvej 2 
4000 Roskilde 
Denmark 
 
 
 
Dear Kirsten, 
 
 
I confirm that you were a fulltime Visiting Scholar in the H-STAR institute at Stanford 
University for the four-month period from 1st February 2010 through to 1st June 2010. Your 
visit was made possible by the visitor agreement between DASTI and H-STAR.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Keith Devlin 
Executive Director 
 
Tel: (650) 724 7202 
EMail: devlin@stanford.edu 
 
cc.   Helen Roque, Human Resources, H-STAR Institute 
    Lars B. Nielsen, Innovation Center Denmark, Palo Alto, CA 


